
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 32

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This week the children have been learning their new routines. This has included 
where to hang their coats, where to put their book bags and the expectations we 
have across the school for behaviour. A short explanation is below:

All children start the day on a green card. Green behaviour 
includes listening to others, trying hard, playing well together 
and showing our key values of belief, respect and friendship. 

Children on a green card at the end of the day are rewarded with Dojo points 
and/or stickers.

If a child’s behaviour does not meet expectations, they will be 
given two verbal warnings before receiving a yellow card. Parents 
and guardians will be informed of this via Class Dojo. Sanctions may 
include 5 minutes’ reflection time in class or in another class. (Where 

possible, we do not send children to classes where a sibling is present.) Sanctions 
may also include loss of playtime to catch up on missed learning. When behaviour is 
corrected children return to a green card.

 If a red card is given then usually the child is removed from class, 
either to another class or to a senior leader. Parents and guardians 
are informed via Dojo and phone call from class teacher or senior 

leader. An appointment will be arranged with parents and guardians to discuss the 
child’s behaviour if required. Sanctions may include seclusion, extended loss of 
playtime or learning activities being sent home to be completed due to loss of 
learning time.

ALL negative behaviour, no matter how big or small, is followed with an 
opportunity to ask for, give and accept forgiveness. At St. Mary’s we know that 
everybody needs to say ‘sorry’ at some point. When we say ‘sorry’ we mean that we 
regret what we have done, will try not to do it again and hope the person (or 
people) we have upset will forgive us.

More detail can be found in our ‘Behaviour and Sanctions policy’ on our school 
website.

Many thanks

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School

We asked our children what 
their thoughts were about 

the new playground 
markings.

They are 
very 
snazzy!



18th Sept Beavers & cubs assembly 
talk for children.

26th Sept Harvest Assembly talk for 
children.

27th Sept SEND coffee morning – 
Parents welcome 9am

28th Sept Flu vaccinations

29th Sept Macmillan Coffee morning 
– Information to follow.

4th 
October 

Veolia Recycling visit to 
school.

5th 
October

Parent Book Look 2:45 – 
3:15pm Parents welcome.

6th 
October

Harvest Festival TBC

10th 
October

Parents Evening

11th 
October 

Parents Evening

16th 
October

Hate, crime awareness 
week,

10th 
November 

Remembrance day at 
Church – Information to 
follow.

13th 
November

Anti Bullying week.

13th 
November

Odd Socks day - All 
children and staff to 
come in odd socks.

17th 
November

Children in Need – 
Children to come dressed 
down for a £1 donation.

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Evie

Willow Eppie

Oak Ada

Silver Birch Poppy

Sycamore John-Brian

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

95.8% 100%

99.1% 98.9%

90%
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